Dear Camden Planning Department

RE: Application number: 2020/6007/P
21st Feb 2021

We would like to strongly object about this planning application of making a large extractor pipe for this
shop at 11 Frognal Parade NW3 5HH as per below reasons:

« This shop has never been a takeaway as mentioned on the application and most recently has been
an accountant office.

« Where the extractor pipes are being placed, the main electrical wiring for the flats are also placed
on the wall. I am very concerned that the extractor piping with it's heat, will damage the power line

to the flats. It may also stop the access to the wires if repairs are needed.

« There would be significant noise and disturbance be made with the takeaway food shop being built
below our premises at our main door to our block.

o This will also affect our building insurance and make it difficult for us to be able to obtain a
mortgage in the future.
This will have a significant and detrimental effect on us and our property and cannot agreed to the planning.
T would be grateful if you can reply and acknowledge receipt of this email.
Kind regards

Louise and Philip Rahmanou
Owner of Flat 3 Frognal Court




